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DATE: November 12, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20190185-WS - Application for authority to transfer assets of exempt 
entity in Sumter County by the City of Wildwood to South Sumter Utility 
Company, LLC. 

 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0264-PAA-WS, issued July 27, 2020, this docket shall be 
closed administratively upon staff's verification and approval that South Sumter Utility 
Company, LLC (SSU or Utility) had filed revised tariff sheets. The Order also required that the 
Utility notify the Commission in writing that general ledgers have been updated to reflect the 
Commission-approved balances as of September 19, 2020. 
 
The revised tariff sheets were filed by the Utility and approved by staff with an August 25, 2020, 
effective date. On November 10, 2020, SSU notified the Commission in writing that its books 
have been updated to reflect the Commission-required accounting adjustments.  
 
Staff has determined that the Utility has demonstrated compliance with Order No. PSC-2020-
0264-PAA-WS, and requests that this docket be closed administratively. 
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